
 

Hildale City Public Hearing concerning water 
rate adjustments 

Wednesday, July 10, 2024 at 6:00 PM 

320 East Newel Avenue, Hildale City, Utah 84784 

 

Agenda 

Notice is hereby given to the members of the Hildale City Council and the public, that the City Council will hold a 
public hearing as part of the regular City Council meeting on Wednesday, July 10, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. (MDT), at 
320 East Newel Avenue, Hildale City, Utah 84784. 

Councilmembers may be participating electronically by video or telephone conference. The meeting will be 
broadcast on Zoom. 

The purpose of this hearing is to receive public comment concerning proposed Water Rates adjustments. 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/95770171318?pwd=aUVSU0hRSFFHcGQvcUlPT3ZYK0p5UT09 

Meeting ID: 957 7017 1318 
Passcode: 993804 

Comments during the public comment or public hearing portions of the meeting may be emailed to 
manager@hildalecity.com. All comments sent before the meeting may be read during the meeting and messages 
or emails sent during the meeting may be read at the Mayor’s discretion. 
 


